
MEMORANDUM 

To: 
From:  
Date: 
Subject:

Camp Directors, Administrators, and Stewards 
Jeff Goodman 
May 17, 2018
Kashrut Supervision 

To assist you with Kashrut Supervision for this summer, we are circulating 
this list of acceptable hechshers. Please contact me if you have any questions 
or require any additional information (office phone 212-280-6134; cell phone 
917-673-8154; email jeff@campramah.org). Please contact me directly if you 
want to know if an additional hechsher may also be used. We will review 
those on an individual basis.  

In addition, the following regional agencies have also been approved: 

FOR DAIRY AND PAREVE 
PRODUCTS ONLY

Kosher Overseers of America 


